
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

Payment of Sales and Use Taxes by Persons Constructing, Renovating, or Altering 

Immovable Property  

(LAC 61:I.4372) 
 

Public Hearing 

A public hearing will be held on February 27, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. in the River Room, on the 7th Floor 

of the LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802. Should individuals with a 

disability need an accommodation in order to participate, contact Brandea Averett at the address 

given above in the Public Comments section, by email at LDRadarequests@la.gov or at by phone at 

(225) 219-2784. 

 
Public Comments 

Interested persons may submit written data, views, arguments, or comments regarding this 

proposed rule to Brandea Averett, Director, Tax Policy and Planning Division by mail to P.O. Box 

44098, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4098. Written comments will be accepted until 4:30 p.m., 

February 26, 2024. 


